SIDE EVENT
UNITED NATIONS VOLUNTARY FUNDS FOR INDIGENOUS POPULATIONS
Organized by the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
17th May 2005
1:15 p.m. to 2:45 p.m.

DC2 building, 19th floor, Conference Room

Two United Nations Plaza 

44th street between 1st and 2nd Avenue 


The Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights will make a presentation on the mandate, activities and grant cycles of the United Nations Voluntary Fund for Indigenous Populations. A representative of the Office will available to answer questions concerning the application requirements and selection process. 

The Voluntary Fund for Indigenous Populations, established by the General Assembly in 1985, provides assistance to representatives of indigenous communities and organizations to participate in the deliberations of the Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues, the Working Group on Indigenous Populations and the Working Group on the UN draft Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples. 

Information on the Fund and application forms can also be found on the web-site of the Fund under:

http://www.ohchr.org/english/about/funds/indigenous 
or be obtained through directly contacting the secretariat of the Fund at:

United Nations Voluntary Fund for Indigenous Populations

Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
Palais des Nations, CH-1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland
Tel. (41-22) 917 9164, 917 9142
Fax (41-22) 917 9066 
Email: IndigenousFunds@ohchr.org 
